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Linda Townsend and Ronnie Heighton

Dear Linda Townsend and Ronnie Heighton:

Thank you for your July 25, 2018, email requesting information associated with the new proposed effluent
treatment plant for the Northern Pulp mill. | appreciate you taking the time to inquire about the proposed
project.

The following responses are in the same order as the June 4, 2018 letter that was attached to your July
25,2018 email:

1. The development of a terms of reference, or a scoping document, is not part of the Class | EA
process. In addition, Northern Pulp Nova Scotia Corporation (NPNS) has not registered for an
environmental assessment (EA). Once this project is registered for EA with the Department of
Environment, it will be examined by several provincial and federal government experts, including
Fisheries and Oceans Canada. More information about the EA process can be found at

Public input is a key component in decision making. Once Northern Pulp has submitted its
application for an EA, there will be a 30 day period for public input and | encourage you and
anyone who is interested to make your voices heard. This input will be considered when decisions
are made. You can sign up to be notified of the 30 day public comment period at

2. We are unaware of any open house sessions before the registration of the EA, however, we
encourage you to contact NPNS directly to address this question.

3. 4,5,6,7.,8.,10,11,,12., 14, 15.d.,16,,19.g., and j.
Any member of the public can apply to receive this information through the process which is
required by the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy (FOIPOP) Act. This provides
access to most records while protecting the privacy of individuals who do not want their personal
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